
 
Dear Dr. Klepper, 
 
My name is Boone Coleman, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Longview, Texas. Thank you for supporting the School 
of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to 
receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I chose to attend 
medical because I wanted to make an impact on the community in 
the future in a way that not many others will have the opportunity 
to do. Becoming a physician is a great privilege that has been 
placed in front of me through the help of my spouse, family, and 
close friends. Thank you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Robert (Boone) Coleman 




